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16 November 2023 
 
From:  Flotilla Staff Officer – Communication Services 
To: Flotilla 25-06 Vice Commander, SO-PV 054-25 
 
Subject:  MONTHLY REPORT FOR AUG - OCT 2023 
 
Proposed Flotilla Goals for Communication Services:     

• Maintain the Flotilla website by updating / uploading any new / changing information 

• Check in with Flotilla leadership / members and update 2023 goals 
       
Activities, projects, events, etc., which contributes to accomplishment of goals: 
 

• Read and understood the Auxiliary Website Platform Systems information 

• Read and understood the Auxiliary WOW II Users Guide / Checklist 

• Logged into the Flotilla WOW website page 
  

 
Information from Division:    
 

• NSTR 
 
Accomplishments 
 

• NSTR 
 
Upcoming Events/ needs: 
 

• Elections for 2024 Flotilla Leadership – updates 

• Flotilla Holiday Party – possible photo uploads 
 
  
 
Jim Fagan 
ADSO-MT / FSO-CS Flotilla 25-06 
James.faganiv@gmail.com 
401-480-0413 


